
NATIONAL CORRECTIONAL OFFICERS WEEK

MAY 3 – 9, 2020

In recognition of National Correctional Officers Week, NYSCOPBA wishes to thank all Corrections
staff for their dedicated service. Now, more than any other time, we have faced uncertainty and
fear. Yet, our brave men and women suit up and report for duty in the face of adversity. As
essential workers, we are on the front lines serving and protecting. THANK YOU for the sacrifices
you make in spite of the personal risk to you and to your families. May those we have lost rest in
peace and God Bless our Corrections Officers and Sergeants.
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